
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BUSINESS MEETING 
October 13, 2022 

 

Dear Select Committee Member: 

On Thursday, October 13, 2022, the Select Committee to Investigate the January 
6th Attack on the United States Capitol will hold a business meeting to consider a committee 
resolution. The meeting will be held at 1 p.m. ET in the Cannon Caucus Room, 390 Cannon 
House Office Building, Washington, DC and via WebEx. This meeting replaces the hearing 
previously noticed for that time.   

  
The meeting is available via live webcast on the Select Committee website 

at https://january6th.house.gov/. 
  
If you need further information, please contact Ms. Kristin Amerling, Chief Counsel and 

Deputy Staff Director, at 202-225-7800. 
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